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STATE OF

COLORADO EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Re: Byron 13-21

1 message

Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us> Tue, May 12, 2015 at 8:47 AM
To: Randall Ferguson <Randall.Ferguson@pdce.com>

Cc: "Chesson, Robert" <Robert.Chesson@state.co.us>, "Adell K. Heneghan" <Adell. Heneghan@pdce.com>,
"Charity B. Fleenor" <Charity.Fleenor@pdce.com>, "Mike Lindstrom (mlindstrom@tasman-geo.com)"
<mlindstrom@tasman-geo.com>, "Christine Wasko (cwasko@tasman-geo.com)" <cwasko@tasman-geo.com>,
OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Randall,

COGCC has assigned Remediation Project #9068 (Doc #1761427) to the Form 27 for the produced water vessel
removal at the Byron 13-21. A copy of the approved Form 27 is attached for your records. Based on the
information provided, no further action is required. The Remediation project has been changed to closed status
in the Colorado Oil & Gas Information System.

My apologies that this was not processed in a timely manner after the original submittal in 2014. Thank you for
resubmitting this information.
John

John E. Axelson, P.G.
East Environmental Supervisor

COLORADO

Ol & Gas Conservation
Commission

P 303.894.2100 x5115 | F 303.894.2109 | C 303-916-0527
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
john.axelson@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

Cc. Rem #9068 - Closure Correspondence

On Mon, May 11, 2015 at 6:55 PM, Randall Ferguson <Randall.Ferguson@pdce.com> wrote:
RE: Byron 13-21
05-123-14370
SWSW 21 - T4N - R66W

Bob:

PDC removed a partially buried produced water vessel from the subject tank battery facility in 2014. Based
on the removal assessment, a Form 27 — Site Investigation and Remediation Workplan was prepared and
submitted to Chris Canfield/ COGCC on May 11, 2014 (please see attached). The Form 27 has not apparently
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been processed and a Remediation project number has not been assigned. Additionally, the Form 27
requested No Further Action (NFA). Unfortunately, the location of the subject facility is in your assigned area
of responsibility and was submitted to Mr. Canfield by mistake!

It is unknown if Mr. Canfield forwarded this submittal to you or not. However, given that it has now been one
year since the original submittal and NFA request, PDC is again requesting that the attached documentation
be reviewed and that this produced water vault removal be considered closed and resolved with No Further

Action required.

Your assistance in this matter would be greatly appreciated. If there are any questions or concerns, please
call. Regards,

Randall Ferguson | EHS Senior Compliance Specialist | PDC Energy, Inc. | O: 303-831-3904 | C: 303-570-8575 | F: 303-860-
5838 | randall.ferguson@pdce.com
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This email, including attachments, may include confidential and/or proprietary information, and may be used only by the person or entity
to which it is addressed. Please do not read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee. If you
received this communication in error, please permanently delete and call (800) 624-3821 immediately and ask to speak to the sender of
this communication. Also, please notify immediately via e-mail that you have received this message in error.

-EI PDC Byron 13-21 Form 27 Approved 5-12-15.pdf
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